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Serving the Cities of: Aliso Viejo • Buena Park • Cypress • Dana Point • Garden Grove • Irvine • Laguna Hills • Laguna Niguel • Laguna Woods 

Lake Forest • La Palma • Los Alamitos • Mission Viejo • Rancho Santa Margarita •San Clemente • San Juan Capistrano • Santa Ana  
Seal Beach • Stanton • Tustin • Villa Park • Westminster • Yorba Linda • and Unincorporated Areas of Orange County 

 

RESIDENTIAL SPRINKLERS AND SMOKE ALARMS SAVE LIVES 

 

June 2nd 2025 ( SR 25002662) 

                        Dudek 

                        California Energy Commission 

                        BESS (Battery Energy Storage System) San Juan Capistrano 

                                                  

Subject: EIR for BESS  

 

Dear Applicant 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to review the subject document.  The Orange County Fire 

Authority (OCFA) provides fire protection and emergency medical services response to 23 

cities in Orange County and all unincorporated areas. The OCFA operates 78 fire stations 

throughout Orange County.    

 

Per Ttile14 CCR § 15164 Would the project result in substantial adverse physical impacts 

associated with the provision of new or physically altered governmental facilities, need for 

new or physically altered governmental facilities, the construction of which could cause 

significant environmental impacts, in order to maintain acceptable service ratios, response 

times or other performance objectives for any of the public services: 

 

We believe that the project will have less than a significant impact.    

 

Please contact me at 714-573-6102 if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely. 

 

 

Todd Letterman 

Assistant Fire Marshal     

Planning and Development   

toddletterman@ocfa.org 

www.ocfa.org

http://www.ocfa.org/

